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President and Company Editor-in-Chief 
Baishideng Publishing Group Co.,  
 
World Journal of Hepatology 
                                                                                                   25th May, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Editor WJH,  
          
           For more than 17 years I have been revising and editing for publication in the most 

prestigious international medical journals the articles produced by many of the departments of the 

two principal universities in Naples, Italy, including the department of Internal Medicine headed by 

Prof. Luigi E. Adinolfi. I was born and educated in Great Britain, have diplomas in both English 

and Italian and have worked consistently as a medical/scientific text reviser for the past 30 years. 

I have thoroughly revised the editorial contribution entitled “New all-oral interferon-free 

combinations for the treatment of HCV infection: highly effective and safe. Is it the beginning of 

the end of the HCV story? The dream and reality”  for publication in the “World Journal of 

Hepatology”. 

I, therefore, deem that it is fit for publication and does not require any further English language 

revision. 

I remain at your disposal should you need any further information. 

   

                                                Yours sincerely 

                                                 Elizabeth McGarry 

                                                 email   mcgarry@alice.it 

 


